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From: Simon Babbage . -
Sent: Wednesday, 10 October 2018 8:46 AM

To: Brett Whitworth

Subject: Re: Rhodes East

Thanks Brett. Will do.

Simon Babbage

Chief of Staff

Hon Anthony Roberts
Minister for Planning
Minister for Housing
Special Minister of State
52 Martin Place SYDNEY

On 10 Oct 2018, at 8:24 am, Brett Whitworth wrote:

Simon - FYI.

Ill call Antony Manning at Schools Infrastructure, but you might also want to give Katie Stevenson a
call. | was worried about something like this.

Brett

Brett Whitworth

Sent remotely as I'm away from my office

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lee Mulvey

Date: 10 October zu1s at 8:18:38 am AEDT

To: Malcolm McDonald . Brett
Whitworth

Cc: Elizabeth Kinkade

Subject: FW: Rhodes East

All,

See below email from SINSW re the current school site and the proposed steering
committee meeting on Monday.

Let’s discuss...

Cheers

Lee

From: Joe Lantz

Sent: Wednesday, 10 October 2018 8:09 AM

To: Lee Mulvey Nick Gowing
Aleiandro Trevino

Cc: Katie Joyner , Ant Courtman



Subject: Rhodes East

Dear All,

Please forward onto Elizabeth Kincaid as | am off-site and do not have her email
handy.

Firstly thank you for vour recent correspondence regarding the 'preferred scenario’
potential location and siting of the school for the Rhodes East Precinct.

On 14 September 2018 the Governance for Rhodes Fast Public School (including site
selection) was formally established and involves representation from DP&E, NSW
Treasury and SINSW. Given this governance is now esta blished, it is essential that
any proposals in relation to the location of the school be addressed through this
governance structure in order for the impacts be fully evaluated.

SINSW request that DP&E provide a formal submission to this Steering Committee
at its earliest opportunity for consideration. Any submission and subsequent
meeting will need to detail the investigations to date by DPE and address the
current identified concerns by DoE. Note that there are serious concerns raised by
DoE as to the robustness of the investigations and the lack of any meaningful
consultation with DoE. We would also like details as to the investigations completed
for the previously identified site and the rationale for discounting this site. Based on
the very limited information we currently have major concerns regarding the value
for money and risk for this proposed site. At present SINSW cannot be support this
proposal.

in anticipation of this submission can DP&E alsa advise of their availability for a
Steering Committee meeting to be held w/c 15" October 2018.

Please contact me as required.

Joe Lantz
Executive Director Strategic Planning | School Infrastructure NSW

Level 8, 259 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 | GPO Box 33, Sydney NSW 2001

We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay our respects to Elders past and present. We
also acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working within the Department of
Education at this time.
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may
contain

privileged information or confidential information or both. If
you

are not the intended recipient please delete it and notify the

sender.
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